
   

 

President’s Communiqué 

Dr. Ken Kitts 

September 13, 2023 

 

Colleagues:  I hope this note finds you well as we move deeper into the 2023-2024 academic year.  Please see 
below for important updates on our campus community. 

Dr. Wendell Gunn / 60th Anniversary:  



 

Board of Trustees:  


